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AAACU Donates to Hinks Elementary School 
Alpena, Michigan, October 11, 
2022 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently donated funds to 
Hinks Elementary School. 

Hinks Elementary located in 
Alpena Michigan recently 
placed a large rock outside 
their building to paint 
throughout the school year to 
show pride and highlight 
different events going on at the 

school. 

AAACU team members Karen LaFleche and Kris Yachcik stopped by to drop off a $200.00 
donation to funds the paint for the rock throughout the school year. 

The credit union is proud to partner with our local schools to provide fun opportunities and 
activities for staff and students.  

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of August 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,370 members with total assets equal to 
$572,533,121. 

 


